

DREW ALEXANDER, SHERIFF

COUNTY OF SUMMIT • STATE OF OHIO

December 21, 2009

Mr. Robert Hunt County of Summit Human Resources 175 South Main Street Akron, Ohio 44308

Dear Mr. Hunt:

On behalf of the entire Summit County Sheriff's Office, I would like to thank you for participating in our 2009 inservice training. Your input served to be invaluable to our Deputies.

If my office can be of assistance to you in the future, do not hesitate to contact me at (330) 643-2154.

Sincerely,

DREW ALEXANDER, SHERIFF

County of Summit

DA/jnr